
ANNEX 4 

1.12 Project monitoring by the Programme Operator 

Monitoring plan for the first year of the Programme’s operations 

 

For 2012 it is planned to prepare the Programme proposal and to submit it in order to be approved 
by FMO. The approval is expected to be in December 2012 and the call for proposals will be launched 
on 15th of January 2013. 

The Programme’s operations carried out during the first year will be monitored by the Programme 
Committee during the meetings (2 meetings will take place). 

The first meeting will focus on call document and launching the call and during the second meeting 
the PC will review the annual programme report. The monitoring plan of projects will be prepared by 
the implementing agency. The dates of the different steps will be agreed upon after the programme 
is approved.  


